

HELLO! FROM RACHEL ONG

Dear Residents & Friends of Telok Blangah Division

As we step into the new year 2023, I am happy to announce that we are carrying out improvement works to the existing open space by Block 52, 53, 63, 64 and 65, Telok Blangah Drive / Heights. The works include installation of Stainless Steel railings and new benches, and reconstruction of staircases.

Heartened by your commitment to a greener environment, may I share an update with you as we work towards a Zero Waste nation. Singapore is taking proactive steps to increase recycling rates thus together with the team from NUS Energy & Environmental Sustainability Solutions for Megacities (E2S2) Programme, we aim to bring a novel waste recycling system to the neighbourhood and encourage residents to recycle. The "Smart" Bins will guide you on how to recycle with positive results. Some of these "Smart" Bins have already been put up across the Dover Estate at Blk 1, 5, 28A and 28C.

Last year in 2022, Telok Blangah Youth Network and our newly formed Telok Blangah "Pulai Eco Club" organised several Sustainability events including a movie screening of Wall-E. A wonderful story about a solitary robot on a future, uninhabitable, deserted Earth in 2805, left to clean up garbage. We can look forward to more green and sustainability initiatives organised by the Pulai Eco Club for our residents, join us for the upcoming "Ultimate Green Chef"!

I am grateful for you and your family, and hope to continue to connect with many of you! Please feel free to reach out anytime to me at rachel.ong@pap.org.sg.

Much love and blessings to you and your family! Rachel





